
Date: Wed, 03 Dec 2008 20:14:06 -0800 
To: bralts@purdue.edu 
From: Steve Krivit  Subject: Taleyarkhan Sanctions 
  
Vincent Bralts, 
 
Rusi Taleyarkhan and John Lewis have both reported to me that 
you lied to Taleyarkhan about the nature of the meeting on Aug. 27, 
2008.  
 
Furthermore, according to Brian Wallheimer, Taleyarkhan and 
Lewis, Wallheimer asked you questions about the nature of the 
meeting and you declined to answer his questions. 
 
Please refer to the attached document for the details of the facts as 
I have been able to confirm thus far. Please let me know if you 
have any comments or corrections to the facts as shown in the 
attached document by 5pm on Friday. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Steven B. Krivit 
Editor, New Energy Times 
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K.S. Jayaraman, Reporter, Nature India, India Press Trust 
John Lewis, Counsel for Taleyarkhan 
Jeanne Norberg, Spokeswoman, Purdue  
Alysa Christmas Rollock, Vice-President for Ethics and 
Compliance, Purdue 
Charles O. Rutledge, past Vice-President for Research, Purdue  
Rusi Taleyarkhan, School of Nuclear Engineering, Purdue 
Andrea Thomas, Editor, Purdue Exponent 
Peter J. Vietti, Head, Public Affairs Division, ONR 
Brian Wallheimer, Reporter, Journal & Courier 
William R. Woodson, Provost, Purdue  

 




